
Citizens for Sane Eastside Energy (CSEE)  
 

November 3, 2017 

To: The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Docket UE-171083                                                       submitted by email to records@utc.wa.gov 

Re: CENSE v. Puget Sound Energy, Formal Complaint  

Dear Honorable Commissioners:
  
          Citizens for Sane Eastside Energy (CSEE) is a nonprofit Eastside citizens action group that 
opposes PSE’s unnecessary, unsafe and uneconomical projects on the Eastside, including “Ener-
gize Eastside” and the Lake Hills-Phantom Lake Transmission line.  

         CSEE joins CENSE in the Formal Complaint made under this Docket UE-171083 and re-
quests to be copied on all submittals and notified regarding any public hearings that may be 
scheduled. 

Sincerely, 

Larry G. Johnson 
Attorney at Law, WSBA #5682 
Citizens for Sane Eastside Energy (CSEE) 
8505 129th Ave. SE 
Newcastle, WA 98056 
tel.: 425 227-3352 
www.sane-eastside-energy.com 
larry.ede@gmail.com  
  
cc: CENSE, PSE, Perkins Coie, Lisa Gafken, Esq. 
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